Support the Board of Supervisors resolution to stop the U.S. Department of the Interior
from initiating the Outer Continental Shelf Leasing Program which could allow new oil
drilling in federal waters off the continental United States including Santa Barbara
County.

Against the Bureau of Ocean Energy Management leasing program outlined in the
Federal Register (Vol. 90, No. 84, Doc. No, 2025-07479.

Reinforce 2018 county resolution opposing similar leasing efforts and asking the federal
government to exclude the Central Coast’s waters from new oil and gas leases.

Santa Barbara County’s coast fuels our local economy, supports incredible biodiversity,
and is core to our community identity. This action supports our shared values and
protects our community, its lands and valuable resources for the good of us all.



